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The Museum of Mathematics will open in Manhattan in Fall, 2012. We have rented a 20,000 square foot space in

midtown Manhattan and are currently designing hands-on exhibits to engage people of all ages. Our goal is to present

the richness of mathematics to the public, emphasizing fun, creative, and surprising activities which make clear that

math encompasses far more than what most people see in school curricula. This talk will be a very visual survey of the

exhibits currently planned along with a status report on the site and our expected opening. For more information, see

http://momath.org (Received September 22, 2011)
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